GREENVILLE CENTRAL SCHOOL

BUDGET VOTE

Tuesday, May 20, 2008

On Tuesday, May 20, 2008 voting on the proposed 2008-2009 School Budget took place in the Elementary School Cafeteria between the hours of 1:00 and 9:00 p.m. Voting was by voting machines. All official figures and papers in connection with the voting are in the official file (FY2008-61). Board President Wilton Bear, Jr. announced that the polls were open at 1:00 p.m.

The following individuals served as Inspectors of Election: Gloria Caggiano, Kelly Curtin, Jacob Church, Peter Johnson, Jennifer Kerns, Katie O'Connor, Erin Ricci, Joel Arnone, Salvatore DeTillio, Brianna Myers, Katie Shriver, and Emileigh Tanner.

The following individuals served on the Board of Voter Registration: Barbara Layman, Diane Therrien-Smith, Kathy Gasper, Ronnie Joyce Campbell and Martha Hillicoss as an alternate.

At 9:00 p.m. Board President Wilton Bear, Jr. announced that the polls were closed. The registers were counted for the number of people voting, and the machines were totaled. District Clerk Jacqueline O'Halloran announced the unofficial results, with the absentee ballots still to be counted. The budget passed.

Twenty-two (22) absentee ballots were opened and those results were added to the machine totals. Jacqueline O'Halloran announced the results of the vote as follows:

Total number voting: (865 machine and 22 absentee ballots)

Proposed budget for 2008-09:YES: 534 NO: 305

Greenville/Rensselaerville Libraries: **YES: 517** NO: 296

Board of Education: (in order as they appeared on the ballot)

Duncan G. Macpherson #of votes: 400 Gregory Lampman #of votes: 525 Rosanne Moore #of votes 428

Gregory Lampman and Rosanne Moore will each serve a three-year term as Board of Education members.

	School District Clerk	
Board President	_	